
 

Dickleburgh and Rushall Neighbourhood Plan Pre-Submission Regulation 14 Consultation Response Form 

DEADLINE FOR RESPONSES: 10th May 2023 

Dickleburgh and Rushall Parish Council has prepared a Neighbourhood Plan and would like your comments. The 
pre submission consultation runs from Wednesday 29th March to Wednesday 10th May 2023 4pm.  
All comments will be publicly available and identifyable by name and organisation (where applicable). Please see 
the Privacy statement below. 
The Plan can be viewed online at http://Dickleburghandrushallpc.org.uk 
If you wish to make a comment please tick the boxes that apply 
I am commenting on the Neighbourhood Plan (NP) 

I am commenting on the Strategic Environmental Assessment (SEA) 

If you are commenting on the NP please use the box below. state which part of the Plan (for example Policy 
reference) your representation refers to. If you require further space, please use the back of this form. 
    Paragraph / Policy   Thoughts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are commenting on the SEA Please use the box below 

 

 

 
 
For the sake of the Regulation process we need to have your contact details (see overleaf). Please complete the 
section below. 
 

Name:        Email:  Address:  

   Address 

 



 

 

 Paragraph / Policy   Thoughts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dickleburgh and Rushall Parish Council takes your privacy very seriously and processes your personal data with 
your consent in compliance with data protection legislation. Any personal details you supply will solely be used 
for the purposes of correspondence relating to the D and R Neighbourhood Plan. These details will be shared 
with the Local Authority in order to carry out further statutory phases which will involve your name, 
organisation (if applicable) and comments being made publically available. Personal details will be retained for 
1 year by the Parish Council. Please refer to the Local Authority’s own retention guidelines for how long they 
will retain your details. If you wish to discuss this any further, please don’t hesitate to contact Dickleburgh and 
Rushall Parish Council clerk. 

Thank you 


